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From: Yorke, Diane Marie [mailto:dyorke@email.unc.edu]
Sent: Saturday, November 14, 2015 9:39 PM

To: Editor - Patient Care

Subject: RE: Follow Up Patient Care Editor Position

Dear Ms. Hemen: Please regard this email letter as notification of my acceptance to serve on the editorial
board of the Journal of Patient Care.

Sincerely,

Diane Yorke PhD RN

Journal of Patient Care
731 Gull Ave, Foster City
CA 94404, USA
Phone: +1-650-268-9744
Fax: +1-650-618-1414



